
 

 
 

 

The Chelan County Sheriff’s Office reports on April 22, 2022 shortly after 2PM Chelan County Sheriff’s Deputies 
responded to a residence on Apple Acres Road, Chelan for two gun shot victims, both of which were fatal.  The incident 
was reported by a family member who arrived at the residence, observed the victims, and then called 911.  

The two residents were identified as Lynndelle Burkhart and Cole Robison, mother and son respectively.  Burkhart and 
Robison lived in the same residence and were both located in a bedroom.  The Sheriff’s Office does not believe anyone 
else was involved in the incident and are not actively pursuing any suspects, nor do we believe there is a threat to the 
public. 

Chelan County Sheriff’s Office Detectives and the Chelan County Coroner’s Office worked in collaboration to form this 
conclusion.   

 

*********************************************************************************************** 

Sheriff Brian Burnett reports on April 22, 2022 shortly after 2PM Chelan County Sheriff’s Deputies responded to a 
residence on Apple Acres Road, Chelan.  The Sheriff’s Office can confirm this is a death investigation involving two 
people of the same residences.  The Chelan County Sheriff’s Office is working with the Chelan County Coroner’s Office 
on this investigation and cannot release additional details at this time.  However, we do not believe there is any threat 
to the public related to this investigation. 

Our Detectives will continue to investigate with the Coroner’s Office and will release additional details as we can. 
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